
Donations are currently only being accepted at the Library 
Services Center (LSC) - 2450 N. Meridian Street

Donations are not accepted at branches at this time. 

Donations are accepted at the LSC Monday – Friday, 8am – 5pm. 
We request donations be packed in boxes. No bags, please. 

This minimizes direct contact with donated material by staff

and optimizes storage capacity for 72 hour quarantine. 

No more than 10 boxes per donation.

For larger donations or questions patrons can call Mike Ehret at
317-275-4044

The Library and Library Foundation thank you!

Book Donations


